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PUBLIC NOTICE
ADVERTISEMENT TO BID

Sealed bids will be accepted 
at the Ogden City Hall for approx-
imately 1,378 ton of HMA overlay 
and approximately 1,000 square 
yards of milling for the City of Og-
den. Work to be completed within 
2021.

For further information, contact 
Dan Buzzell at (515) 275-2876.

Bids will be accepted until 4:00 
p.m. on Tuesday, June 1st and may 
be sent to:
City of Ogden
Street Bids
513 West Walnut Street
P. O. Box 694
Ogden, IA  50212


